
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1.  Receive the attached follow-up report on the PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (PWC)                               

management, for information; and 
 
2.  Approve the forwarding of the attached report to the City Clerk for appropriate committee 

referral”. 
 


